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Term 4 
 

PBL 
Term 4 Rainbow 

Acknowledgement Day 
Monday 10 December 

……………….. 
 

G’Day USA  
Information Evening 
Monday 10 December 

5:30pm 
Cobar High School, Room B2 

……………….. 
 

Presentation Day 
Wednesday 12 December 

School MPC 
2:00pm 

……………….. 
 

AECG Ordinary Meeting 
Wednesday 12 December 

4:00pm 
Cobar High School 

Common Room 
……………….. 

 
 

Term 4 
 

PBL 
Four Terms  

Acknowledgement Day 
Thursday 13 December 

……………….. 
 

2018 School Year  
Ends 

Wednesday 19 December  
……………... 

2019 
 

Term 1 
Staff Return 

Friday 1 February 
 

Students in Years 7, 11 and 
12 

return 
Wednesday 6 February 

 
Students in Years 8, 9 and 10 

return  
Thursday 7 February 

……………….. 

https://staffowa.det.nsw.edu.au/owa/redir.aspx?C=02216a67b77343a6b1c6ef75ad51a9ef&URL=http%3a%2f%2fwww.cobar-h.school.nsw.edu.au


 

 

Assessments due Week 10 
( 17 December  -  19 December) 

 
 Year 12: Mathematics 
   Mathematics Standard 2 
   Mathematics Standard 1 
   Chemistry 

 

Go to Cobar High School Facebook to see current stories about our great school.  

 

Positive Behaviour for Learning 
Vision Statement: 

 

“Cobar High School strives for excellence in a  
safe and respectful environment”. 

- Respect -  Excellence - Safety - 

 

Assessments due Week 9 
( 10 December  -  14 December) 

 
 

 Year  12: Biology 
   English Advanced 
   English Standard 
   English Studies      

Stage 4 Showcase Evening 
Last night it was great to see so many people 
coming to see our first Project Based Learning 
showcase. Guests were entertained with 
project videos where students had to promote 
our town and it landmarks. This project 
focussed on the key learning areas of English 
and Geography, developing their 
understanding of the social and physical 
challenges faced by the Cobar community in 
promoting tourism as well as the intricacies 
involved in designing and producing an 
advertising campaign.  
Additionally guests were able to witness 
firsthand how experiments and research is 
undertaken in the world of STEM (Science, 
Technology, Engineering and Mathematics) with a display of visual recordings and written 
documentation.  
In the spirit of teaching our students “that is OK to make mistakes as we learn”, we have generated lots 
of ideas to improve not only our future showcase events but also in how we structure the learning at 
school.  
 

Wellbeing 
CHS has of late hosted 2 very important events to support the wellbeing of our students. Both the visit 
from our friends at BATYR and the workshops on suicide prevention are aimed to teach our students that 
it is OK to ask for help and to ask others if they need help. As a school community it is essential that we 
all look out for each other to promote positive mental health and ways we can help those in need. If you 
feel you need to chat to someone, please consider the following options.  
kidshelpline.com.au or call 1800551800 
lifeline.org.au or call 13 11 14 
eheadspace.org.au 
reachout.com.au 





Class of 2018 


